
Cherry, Brian K 

6/18/2013 5:13:30 PM
Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov) 
(edward.randolph@cpuc .ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: AL 4210-E Rejected by Energy Division

Thanks for bringing sanity back to the world. This is the case of a client insisting upon a 
filing. Now I can tell them “I told you so”.

From :l Redacted______|
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2013 04:^2 PM 
To: I Redacted 
Subject: AL 4210-E Rejected by Energy Division

] Dietz, Sidney; Redacted

Fyi, this was received today. The letter is dated June 7, but the envelope is postmarked June
17.

Here’s the link to our filing: http://www.pge.com/nots/rates/tariffs/tm2/pdf/ELEC_4210-E.pdf

Redacte , the original copy is on my desk with your name on it.

Redacted
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